
Reduce. Reuse. Recycle. 
Time to Clean Out & Declutter 

at the Secaucus Green Festival's Charitable Donation Drive 
Saturday, September 18 

donations acce ted from 11 am to 2 m - Secaucus Xchan e 
Please bring your bagged or boxed gently used clothing, shoes, toys, sports equipment and 
household items. Look for the Green Drop truck parked at the Secaucus Xchange between 
8000 & 9000 Riverside Station Blvd. Purple Heart tax receipts will be provided to all donors. 

Thank y:ou for., y:our, sueg_ort of, tnis environmental elk cnaritable event tnat will sueg_ort the P.urf:J_/e 

888.944.3767 / GoGreenDrop.com 

GreenDrop works on behalf of our partner charities; the American Red Cross, 

the Military Order of the Purple Heart, and the National Federation of the Blind. 

We raise critical funds for their causes through the generation and collection of 

donated clothing and household items. 

GreenDrop's Recycle For Charity Program 

• Charitable - Simple generation of charitable donations to help others 

• Community Service - Provides student volunteer & community service opportunities 

• Environmental Sustainability - Keeps clothing and household items out of landfills 

WHAT WE NEED J WE CANNOT ACCEPT 

- CLOTHING - KITCHENWARE 

- SHOES - SMALL APPLIANCES 

- ACCESSORIES - ELECTRONICS 

- BLANKETS & BEDDING - SPORTING GOODS 

- FLAT SCREEN TVS - BOOKS 

- LARGE APPLIANCES - EXERCISE EQUIPMENT 

- MINI REFRIGERATORS - MATTRESSES 

- AIR CONDITIONERS - FOAM PADS 

- TUBE TVs - LARGE FURNITURE 

- COMPUTER MONITORS - RECYCLABLES 

- FOOD ITEMS (cans, paper, magazines) 

ALL CHARITABLE DONATIONS 
WILL BENEFIT 
THE PURPLE HEART 

Green Drop, LLC is the the independent paid fund raiser conducting this campaign and is being paid for its services. Contributions raised by this campaign will benefit the (i) Military 
Order of the Purple Heart Service Foundation, (ii) National Federation of the Blind, or (iii) American Red Cross. 
information filed with the attorney general concerning this charitable solicitation and the percentage of contributions received by the charities during the last reporting period that 
were dedicated to the charitable purposes may be obtained from the attorney general of the state of new jersey by calling 973-504-6215 and is available on the internet at 
Http://www.State.Nj.Us/lps/ca/charfrm.Htm. Registration with the attorney general does not imply endorsement. 


